
City of Pensacola

Attn: Randall Pierce

jrpierce@cityofpensacola.com

Re: Tryon Library

1200 Langley Ave., Pensacola, FL 32504

Proposal to replace 5 HVAC systems

Good afternoon Mr. Pierce,

The Wright Company is pleased to propose our service at the Tryon Library.

Our proposal includes all labor, equipment, materials, and expenses relative to the project, unless listed as excluded.

Any permits or rigging necessary to complete your job are included.

Our scope of work:

1- Replace 5 existing HVAC units/systems, per the equipment and installation specifications

and scope of work attached, with noted exception below.

If you would like to accept this proposal and move forward with the work, please sign and date to accept, 

Signature: Date:

Please note that we do not propose or perform any work associated with painting or patching, concrete or sidewalks,

ceiling or roofing, structural or architectural, and fire sprinkler work. Please add 1.5% if a bond is required.

Due to the fluctuation of material and equipment prices, our pricing is guaranteed for 30 days. Acceptance of

our proposal after 30 days may be subject to a price increase to accommodate material or equipment price variations.

Please feel free to call with any questions or if you need anything further. Thank you for the opportunity to propose

this work for you. We appreciate your time and consideration, and look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Richard Caum
Richard Caum, Service Division Manager

Office: 850-434-6728            Fax: 850-434-0387

Proposal for Service

11/12/2022

$72,680.00 Replace 5 specified HVAC systems at the Tryon Library.

then email back:

The Wright Company, 89 E Blount Street, Pensacola, FL 32501

There is no way to actively control humidity with this system type. 

40-60% relative humidity cannot be guaranteed.

EXCEPTION - 

PLEASE NOTE:

FL# CMC1250742 / AL# 92093

mailto:jrpierce@cityofpensacola.com











